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English Translation

Neubabelsberg, 19 February 1901

Dear Dr. Bredig,

Thank you very much for your commendable essay, "Inorganic Ferments". I will have a few

questions for you on this topic in the near future.

Kind regards to you and your wife.

Yours faithfully,

W. Will

Will I also receive a copy of your habilitation lecture?
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